<DATE>

<CANDIDATE NAME> <ADDRESS>

## Dear < CANDIDATE NAME>:

The International Board of Heart Rhythm Examiners (IBHRE) regrets to inform you that you did not receive a sufficiently high test score to pass the Japan "Certification Examination for Competency in Cardiac Rhythm Device Therapy" for the Allied Professional.

While you were not successful in this examination, we do hope that you will use the enclosed **analysis of the examination** to understand how the scores were determined and consider sitting for a future examination. The IBHRE Japan-based examination will be offered again on January 17, 2009 by computer-based-testing. For more information on this upcoming examination, please consult the IBHRE website at <a href="https://www.ibhre.org">www.ibhre.org</a>.

Sincerely,

Charles J. Love, MD, FACC, FHRS

President, IBHRE

Charle Hove un

Chair, IBHRE MD Pacing Test Committee

Enclosure